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Literacy


In literacy, the children will be completing creative writing tasks surrounding the book: The Angel on Nitshill Road.


We will also be reading the novel: There’s a Boy in the Girls’ Bathroom, by Louis Sachar, as a whole-class reader. In addition, the children will be taught grammar and punctuation daily, in order to develop writing skills and their wider knowledge of the English language.


-Daily spelling sessions will continue to take place. Spelling lists will be sent out on a Monday with the ‘key words’. Please could I ask that these are practiced at home for a Friday, as part of homework.


-Guided reading groups will take place weekly. Any extra reading at home will be greatly appreciated and extremely beneficial for your child’s reading progression. 











Numeracy


In numeracy, the children will be covering work surrounding:


-Place value in numbers up to 1,000,000


-Read, write, order and compare numbers to 1,000,000


-Rounding numbers up to 100,000


-Written methods for addition and subtraction of larger numbers


-Read, write and partition decimals as fractions (vice versa)


-To read, write, order and compare numbers with up to 3 decimal places


-To round decimals with 2 decimal places to 1 decimal place and whole numbers


-To read Roman numerals


-To count, order and understand negative numbers in context


Problem-solving and reasoning skills will be embedded within each numeracy focus, in order to apply understanding.











In addition to this, in order to develop basic number work and quick mental recall skills, we will also complete weekly mental maths tests, BIG Maths tests and multiplication tests. 





























Special dates for this half term...





Y5 class assembly- Friday 14th  October- everybody is welcome to join us, as we lead the worship, in the hall at 9:00am!












































What else is Y5 learning about this term?


History- We will be focusing upon the question: Were the Anglo-Saxons really smashing? This will involve a detailed study of the Saxon era.


RE/PSHE- In RE we will be learning about the ‘Rules for Living’. This will include work on The Ten Commandments and other Jewish laws. In addition, we will also be studying the codes that Christians follow for living.  


Science- The children will be investigating the life cycle of plants and animals. 


French- To revisit basic greetings and learn French songs. 


Music- Hymn practise and violin lessons will be undertaken weekly.


Art/D&T- The children will be involved in creating a variety of art and DT work throughout their history and science learning, e.g. creating a model Anglo-Saxon settlement, Anglo Saxon shields and collaging Anglo Saxon helmets. 


PE- The children will be developing their football and handball skills, through specialised teaching from coaches.   


ICT- The children will be developing their gaming skills through designing their own game.





Term Dates-


5th September-


21st October








